
I recently read an article in the Denver Post that you are evaluating  
the situation at Centennial Airport as it pertains banning stage 1  
aircraft entirely and limiting stage 2 aircraft to operating from 7:00  
a.m. to 10:00 p.m.

I live in an area of Highlands Ranch that often falls beneath the  
flight pattern of these aircraft and would appreciate the FAA  
following through with this initiative.  These aircraft are an  
absolute annoyance when they fly overhead.

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

Timothy Burke
8952 Kittiwake Street
Highlands Ranch, CO  80126
t.burke@mac.com


